
⮚ We will have a visiting speaker from Beaminster ECO Group;

We will have two very interesting speakers for you;

⮚ Cllr Laura Beddow, (Dorset Council Portfolio Holder for
Culture and Communities), talking about Recycling and
Waste Management.

⮚ Mr Neil Croton, (Chairman of Thorncombe Environment
Group), talking about the excellent work TEG are doing
in our community.

In addition to The Parish Council, may we also extend
an invitation to all Village Groups, Clubs and Societies
to give a short report on their continuing activities

throughout the past year.

We very much look forward to seeing
you there!


